
 

 

 

Are you involved in providing bereavement support to children, or those 

bereaved of a child, living in Norfolk? 

If so we would like to invite you to join an exciting new initiative which 

aims to improve the coordination and provision of child bereavement 

support services 

 
 

THE NORFOLK CHILD 

BEREAVEMENT STRATEGIC 

PARTNERSHIP  

 

The Partnership is being launched on: 

28th November 2012, 10am to 3pm 

at Dunston Hall, Norwich, NR14 8PQ 

How to book: e-mail tracy.rennie@each.org.uk by 21st November to 

reserve your space.  

Please note that places are limited to 60 

Please include in your e-mail any dietary requirements as lunch will be provided.  


